
September 12, 2021

To Whom it May Concern,

Over the years, the Islamic Society of Vermont has been committed to remain neutral in any, and all 

political situations in an attempt to keep peaceful relations with those around us. This letter does not 

put an end to our attempt to remain peaceful, but in fact strives to expand peaceful relations not only 

here at home, but worldwide. We feel as though this is a situation where we can no longer remain silent

as a community. We are a community full of refugees that at one time had to flee their homelands as a 

result of severe brutality. So, it is our humble request that for the good of humanity as a whole we, in 

the United States and as a global community, stand together to support the end to any violation of 

human rights. In this case we fully support the “Resolution Calling for Justice and a Peaceful End to 

Palestine and Israel Conflict.” We pray that one day the whole world will know the peace and freedoms 

we are all currently able to enjoy in the United States of America.

Sincerely,

The Executive Committee of the ISVT Community

  


